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Monday 13th September 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
PASSMORES ACADEMY PRIMARY LIAISON VISIT - RESCHEDULED 
 
A member of Passmores Academy will be visiting the school on Friday 17th September at 2:45pm 
to talk to all Year 6 children and parents regarding transition to Secondary School next year. 
 
This will give you and your child the opportunity to ask any questions you may have. As 
restrictions are now enabling us to have visitors to the school you are very welcome to attend. 
The meeting will be in the New Hall and all the doors will be open to allow ventilation.  
 
If you would like to attend, could you please email admin@downs.essex.sch.uk letting us know 
so we can estimate numbers. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ms J Allen 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

mailto:admin@downs.essex.sch.uk

